Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES March 15, 2018

Meeting opened at: 6:03 In attendance were: Wanda Savary, Ann Marie Brooks, Charlene Price, Marilyn Russell, Earl Russell, Jennifer Gady

- Jennifer distributed the agenda
- The coordinator's report was distributed by Marilyn
- Charlene distributed minutes for November and December meetings, accepted as written, unanimous
- Jennifer distributed minutes from January and February meetings which were taken by Ann Marie. Accepted as written unanimously
- The treasurer's report was presented by Earl Russell. Discussion held. Accepted as written unanimously
- Earl reported he was meeting with Derek Sullivan to discuss funds for the center
- Discussion held regarding possibility of NO hazardous waste day this year. A
 discussion may be held with the schools as they have waste as well. Perhaps we
 could share the cost, etc.
- Marilyn presented the coordinators report
- Marilyn reported that the recycling trailer has been donated to the center. Plans are in the works to fix and paint in the spring
- Marilyn reported that the YMCA contacted her regarding participating in the Healthy Kids Day again, on April 28th 12-2 PM
- Marilyn ordered 6 tumbler com posters at our cost of \$79.00 each, made from 100% recycled materials. Sale price to be determined
- Marilyn reported that she canceled the mattress program for this year as there were too many questions, issues outstanding. Will revisit next year.

Meeting adjourned at 6:36

Charlene Price. Secretary